2025 Benefits Plan

You are invited to a Zoom Gathering with our Board of Pensions Church Consultant,
Rev. Luke Choi, to learn more about the new Benefits Plan of the Presbyterian Church
(U.S.A.) that will take effect January 1, 2025. This gathering will be especially
informative for all Ministers, CREs, and Personnel Chairpersons.

This Zoom Gathering will take place on Tuesday, May 28th, 2024 at 9:00am.

You must register in advance for this meeting:

https://lus02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMtde-srTkpGt1SrW6w000XYo8pZUawJbKE

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about
joining the meeting.

Churches are also encouraged to schedule one-on-one meetings with our Board of
Pensions Church Consultant, Rev. Luke Choi. His contact information is:

Mobile: 609-575-6321
Office: 215-587-7463

WWW.pensions.org
LChoi@pensions.org
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